

STATE OF NEBRASKA

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

Brian P. Dunnigan, P.E.

Acting Director

September 29, 2008

IN REPLY TO:

Ron Bishop Manager Central Platte NRD 215 North Kaufmann Avenue Grand Island, NE 68803-4915

Dear Mr. Bishop

I want to take this opportunity to update you on actions I am taking within the Department that will allow us to place a greater emphasis on the integrated management planning process. These actions involve adjusting our organization to form an Integrated Water Management Division, which will have full responsibility for working with the Natural Resources Districts on completion and implementation of the Integrated Management Plans. The Integrated Water Management Division will bring together technical, planning, and interstate stream programs staff. This Division will also continue to work with other agency staff as needed to provide the highest level of service.

I appreciate all of the work that has been done or will be done by you, your Board, and the stakeholders in the area of integrated water management and believe the actions that I am taking will enhance the integrated management planning process.

Sincerely,

Brian P. Dunnigan, P.E.



STATE OF NEBRASKA

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES Brian P. Dunnigan, P.E.

Acting Director

September 29, 2008

IN REPLY TO:

Ron Cacek Manager North Platte NRD 100547 Airport Road P.O. Box 280 Scottsbluff, NE 69363-0280

Dear Mr. Cacek

I want to take this opportunity to update you on actions I am taking within the Department that will allow us to place a greater emphasis on the integrated management planning process. These actions involve adjusting our organization to form an Integrated Water Management Division, which will have full responsibility for working with the Natural Resources Districts on completion and implementation of the Integrated Management Plans. The Integrated Water Management Division will bring together technical, planning, and interstate stream programs staff. This Division will also continue to work with other agency staff as needed to provide the highest level of service.

I appreciate all of the work that has been done or will be done by you, your Board, and the stakeholders in the area of integrated water management and believe the actions that I am taking will enhance the integrated management planning process.

Sincerely,

Brian P. Dunnigan, P.E.





DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES Brian P. Dunnigan, P.E.

Acting Director

September 29, 2008

IN REPLY TO:

Anna Baum Manager Upper Loup NRD 39252 Highway 2 Thedford, NE 69166-6503

Dear Mr. Baum

I want to take this opportunity to update you on actions I am taking within the Department that will allow us to place a greater emphasis on the integrated management planning process. These actions involve adjusting our organization to form an Integrated Water Management Division, which will have full responsibility for working with the Natural Resources Districts on completion and implementation of the Integrated Management Plans. The Integrated Water Management Division will bring together technical, planning, and interstate stream programs staff. This Division will also continue to work with other agency staff as needed to provide the highest level of service.

I appreciate all of the work that has been done or will be done by you, your Board, and the stakeholders in the area of integrated water management and believe the actions that I am taking will enhance the integrated management planning process.

Sincerely,

Brian P. Dunnigan, P.E.



STATE OF NEBRASKA

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES Brian P. Dunnigan, P.E.

Acting Director

September 29, 2008

IN REPLY TO:

Rod L. Horn Manager South Platte NRD 551 Parkland Drive P.O. Box 294 Sidney, NE 69162-0294

Dear Mr. Horn

I want to take this opportunity to update you on actions I am taking within the Department that will allow us to place a greater emphasis on the integrated management planning process. These actions involve adjusting our organization to form an Integrated Water Management Division, which will have full responsibility for working with the Natural Resources Districts on completion and implementation of the Integrated Management Plans. The Integrated Water Management Division will bring together technical, planning, and interstate stream programs staff. This Division will also continue to work with other agency staff as needed to provide the highest level of service.

I appreciate all of the work that has been done or will be done by you, your Board, and the stakeholders in the area of integrated water management and believe the actions that I am taking will enhance the integrated management planning process.

Sincerely,

Brian P. Dunnigan, P.E.



STATE OF NEBRASKA

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES Brian P. Dunnigan, P.E.

Acting Director

September 29, 2008

IN REPLY TO:

John Turnbull Manager Upper Big Blue NRD 105 North Lincoln Avenue York, NE 68467-3535

Dear Mr. Turnbull

I want to take this opportunity to update you on actions I am taking within the Department that will allow us to place a greater emphasis on the integrated management planning process. These actions involve adjusting our organization to form an Integrated Water Management Division, which will have full responsibility for working with the Natural Resources Districts on completion and implementation of the Integrated Management Plans. The Integrated Water Management Division will bring together technical, planning, and interstate stream programs staff. This Division will also continue to work with other agency staff as needed to provide the highest level of service.

I appreciate all of the work that has been done or will be done by you, your Board, and the stakeholders in the area of integrated water management and believe the actions that I am taking will enhance the integrated management planning process.

Sincerely,

Brian P. Dunnigan, P.E.



STATE OF NEBRASKA

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

Brian P. Dunnigan, P.E.

Acting Director

September 29, 2008

IN REPLY TO:

Duane Filsinger Manager Lower Niobrara NRD 410 Walnut Street P.O. Box 350 Butte, NE 68722-0350

Dear Mr. Filsinger

I want to take this opportunity to update you on actions I am taking within the Department that will allow us to place a greater emphasis on the integrated management planning process. These actions involve adjusting our organization to form an Integrated Water Management Division, which will have full responsibility for working with the Natural Resources Districts on completion and implementation of the Integrated Management Plans. The Integrated Water Management Division will bring together technical, planning, and interstate stream programs staff. This Division will also continue to work with other agency staff as needed to provide the highest level of service.

I appreciate all of the work that has been done or will be done by you, your Board, and the stakeholders in the area of integrated water management and believe the actions that I am taking will enhance the integrated management planning process.

Sincerely,

Brian P. Dunnigan, P.E.



STATE OF NEBRASKA

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES Brian P. Dunnigan, P.E.

Acting Director

September 29, 2008

IN REPLY TO:

Lyndon Vogt Manager Upper Niobrara-White NRD 430 East 2nd Street Chadron, NE 69337-2433

Dear Mr. Vogt

I want to take this opportunity to update you on actions I am taking within the Department that will allow us to place a greater emphasis on the integrated management planning process. These actions involve adjusting our organization to form an Integrated Water Management Division, which will have full responsibility for working with the Natural Resources Districts on completion and implementation of the Integrated Management Plans. The Integrated Water Management Division will bring together technical, planning, and interstate stream programs staff. This Division will also continue to work with other agency staff as needed to provide the highest level of service.

I appreciate all of the work that has been done or will be done by you, your Board, and the stakeholders in the area of integrated water management and believe the actions that I am taking will enhance the integrated management planning process.

Sincerely,

Brian P. Dunnigan, P.E.



STATE OF NEBRASKA

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES Brian P. Dunnigan, P.E.

Acting Director

September 29, 2008

IN REPLY TO:

Dennis Schueth Manager Upper Elkhorn NRD 301 North Harrison Street O'Neill, NE 68763-2231

Dear Mr. Schueth

I want to take this opportunity to update you on actions I am taking within the Department that will allow us to place a greater emphasis on the integrated management planning process. These actions involve adjusting our organization to form an Integrated Water Management Division, which will have full responsibility for working with the Natural Resources Districts on completion and implementation of the Integrated Management Plans. The Integrated Water Management Division will bring together technical, planning, and interstate stream programs staff. This Division will also continue to work with other agency staff as needed to provide the highest level of service.

I appreciate all of the work that has been done or will be done by you, your Board, and the stakeholders in the area of integrated water management and believe the actions that I am taking will enhance the integrated management planning process.

Sincerely,

Brian P. Dunnigan, P.E.



STATE OF NEBRASKA

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

Brian P. Dunnigan, P.E.

Acting Director

September 29, 2008

IN REPLY TO:

Michael Murphy Manager Middle Niobrara NRD 526 East First Valentine, NE 68201-1906

Dear Mr. Murphy

I want to take this opportunity to update you on actions I am taking within the Department that will allow us to place a greater emphasis on the integrated management planning process. These actions involve adjusting our organization to form an Integrated Water Management Division, which will have full responsibility for working with the Natural Resources Districts on completion and implementation of the Integrated Management Plans. The Integrated Water Management Division will bring together technical, planning, and interstate stream programs staff. This Division will also continue to work with other agency staff as needed to provide the highest level of service.

I appreciate all of the work that has been done or will be done by you, your Board, and the stakeholders in the area of integrated water management and believe the actions that I am taking will enhance the integrated management planning process.

Sincerely,

Brian P. Dunnigan, P.E.